
LIDC receives recognition from Capital One Bank
August 18, 2008 - Long Island

Daniel Delehanty, VP, community development officer of Capital One Bank presented LIDC's PTAP
staff a sponsorship check in the amount of $10,000 to assist their Procurement Technical
Assistance Program with Long Island Development Corp.
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